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o UNITED STATES
87 " ,i NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONe
3 '' j REGION I
8, f MI PARK AVENUE
%, '.....f KING OF PRusslA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

October 23, 1980
Docket-No. 50-293
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Boston Edison Company ff/C Nuclear - E
ATTN: Mr. A. V. Morisi 9*

-Nuclear Operations Support Manager
800 Boylston Street C

,

Boston, Massachusetts 02199 pig.;
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C $ UGentlemen:

Our review of your response to IE Bulletin No. 80-15, "Possible Loss of Emergency
Notification System (ENS) with Loss of Off-Site Power indicated that contraryd

to the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(f), the response was not submitted under
oath or affirmation. It is thereby requested that your response be resubmitted
to this office with the required oath of affirmation within 10 days of the
receipt of this letter.

If you require any additional information regarding this matter, please contact
this office.

Sincerely,
.
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| 8oyce H. Grier%

jr. '- D1 rector

t Contact: Dr. C. O. Gallina
(215-337-5275)

cc:
R. D. Macton, Nuclear Manager - Pilorim Station
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